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King, Andrew

Subject: Planning Application Representation; P/16/111 Island Fish , Bryher

From: Patricia Matthews 

Sent: 19 October 2016 16:00 

To: Planning 

Subject: Planning Application Representation; P/16/111 Island Fish, Bryher 

 

Dear Lisa and Andrew 

 

We are writing to confirm our support for the above planning application at Kenython, Bryher. 

 

Island Fish have been growing their business for the last two years and now unable to increase this growth , due to 

restrictions at their home at Newpark. 

 

This is a perfect solution, as close to Bar ( carbon footprint ), utilising an existing site, maintaining the much admired 

garden and planning for the future of the island and the family business, as these islands need young people to have 

work and residence here. 

 

This has been well received by the Duchy and their plans for replacement should allay any fears for lack of 

residential property. 

 

We are fully supportive of this application and trust that the Council will see it as a further promotion of economic 

development and maintaining family participation in island life. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Patricia and David Matthews 

Jenford 

Bryher 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 


